
LOGO 
CONTEST

S A I N T  U R S U L A  C H U R C H

C A L L I N G  A L L  A R T I S T S
Saint Ursula is hosting a logo design contest. YOU
could be just the person to design a fantastic logo

for St. Ursula Church! Submissions will be accepted
through September 30th. Three finalists will be

chosen, and all parishioners will get a chance to vote
on their favorite logo in October! The winner gets to

have their logo used on social media and print
media, including flyers and bulletins, and will win a

$25 Chick-fil-A gift card! 

Submissions should be sent to 
Stephanie Shock at

Stephanie.Shock@archbalt.org,
preferably in EPS or JPEG, by

September 30th. All designs should
be original and free of copyright

restrictions. If you prefer to hand
draw the logo, you may bring it to

the parish office.  
 

Parishioners of  
ALL ages are encouraged to enter! 


